Sent to all Members

November 19, 2023

Dear {%FName%},

Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District 6220 Governor-Elect and Paul Harris Society Coordinator Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er).

Please share with your members by reading at club meetings, posting in social media and in club newsletters.

===========================================================

“As those of us in the United States celebrate Thanksgiving, millions of people throughout the world are grateful to Rotarians for supporting The Rotary Foundation.

On behalf of those people who you will never meet, who live in places you may never visit, thank you.

Thank you for making possible polio vaccinations for almost three billion children throughout the world since 1988.

Thank you for providing safe drinking water, sanitation, clean air, and access to books, playgrounds and health care for millions of children.

Thank you for funding Rotary Peace Scholars who obtain advanced degrees in conflict resolution and peace studies and then work in careers making the world a better place for all.

Thank you for giving mothers and children safe places to live and hope to people in need of the Rotary Foundation economic development assistance.

And thank you for providing a bright light of hope in some of the world’s darkest places.

Happy Thanksgiving Week.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.”

Roger Utnehmer  
Rotary District 6220 PHS Coordinator 
District Governor 2024-25 
(C) 920 495 9677 
utnehmer@gmail.com  

